

GURU GOBIND SINGH INDRAPRASTHA UNIVERSITY

"A State University Established by the Govt. of NCT of Delhi" Sector-16C, Dwarka, New Delhi-110 078 (INDIA) Phone: 91-11-25302119 & 25302608

Email: director.development@ipu.ac.in, directodevelopment.ipu@gmail.com

Prof. Anil. K. Saini Director Development & Member - Secretary-IIQAC

F.(39)(4)(1)/2024/DD/

Subject: Invitation for Submission of Success Stories for inclusion in the Annual Report of Ministry of Home Affairs, GOI.

Dear Faculty Members,

The Planning Department, Government of NCT of Delhi, is compiling success stories for MHA's Annual Report "Women and Men in India". The report aims to showcase the ground level impact of transformative schemes of the government in the lives of women.

In this regard, we invite our University's 'Female Teaching & Non-Teaching Staff to contribute brief success stories (within 300 words) highlighting impactful initiatives or schemes that have brought substantial improvements in their lives. The narratives should be accompanied by relevant photographs.

We request you to share your contributions **by February 16, 2025** to facilitate the timely submission to the concerned authorities. The entries received shall be screened by a committee before forwarding the same to the concerned authorities.

To simplify the submission process, a Google form is attached. All entries must be submitted through this Google form link only.

Google form link: https://forms.gle/hwWkAZwtiRGW3MVm8

Looking forward to your valuable inputs.

(Prof. A. K. Saini) Director-Development &

Dated: 13.02.2025

Member Secretary-IIQAC

Copy to:

 All Deans and Directors' of USS/Centres, GGSIP University (with the request to circulate amongst all the faculty members & Staff of their respective school.)

All Branch Heads of GGS University (with the request to circulate amongst all the Staff members of their respective Department/Branch.)

3. AR to Vice Chancellor for information to Hon'ble Vice-chancellor, please

4. AR to Registrar for information to Registrar, please

5. Head UITS, with the request to upload the notice on the University website.